## **Upland Primary School**

'Working Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together'

Wednesday 31st January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

#### Afternoon Nursery pupils' visit to Woodlands Farm, Shooters Hill

As part of our 'Growing' topic, the Nursery will be visiting Woodlands Farm in Shooters Hill, Welling.

We will be walking to the bus stop at Trinity Place, Bexleyheath and catching an 89 or 486 bus which stops near to the farm. We will be returning to school via the same route.





Church Road

Headteacher

Mrs B McKenzie

BA Hons, PGCE

To ensure that each Nursery session gets the maximum educational benefit from the visit we will be adjusting the Nursery timings as follows:

#### Monday 26th February 2018

Could the afternoon children please arrive at 1:15pm on this day as the morning session will not return from their trip until 1pm.

Afternoon children can be collected at the normal time of 3:15pm.

### Wednesday 28th February

Afternoon children will need to arrive at Nursery at the earlier time of 12pm in order for us to leave at 12:15pm.

The session will run from 1pm-3pm.

We will return to Nursery via the same route and children can be collected at the slightly later time of 3:45pm.

The children will need to bring a bottle of water and a healthy snack with them in a disposable bag. Snacks containing nuts are not permitted due to a number of children having nut allergies.

There is a voluntary contribution of £5 per child which is to be handed in to the school office in a sealed envelope along with the permission slip below. Please label the envelope with your child's name and whether they attend am or pm Nursery.

We are asking for parents/carers to accompany us on the trip so if you are able to help, please indicate on the reply slip below. Please note, adult helpers will be required to pay their bus fare to and from the farm.

Please return slips to the school office by Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> February.

Thank you very much for your continued support.

Kind regards,

The Nursery Team













# **Upland Primary School**

'Working Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together'

### Afternoon Nursery trip to Woodlands Farm – 28th February 2018



Church Road
Bexleyheath DA7 4DG

Email:
admin@upland.bexley.sch.uk
Website
www.upland.bexley.sch.uk

Headteacher

Mrs B McKenzie

BA Hons, PGCE









